
South Harringay School 

Pemberton Road 

London 

N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 

E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk  

 Friday 02 December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Parents Evening & Open Afternoons  

 For parents/carers of children in year 1 – 6, you should have all had an opportunity to meet 
with your child’s teacher for an online meeting by now. Please let us know if you missed your 
meeting and need a new appointment.  

You can request a meeting with your child’s class teacher to discuss any concerns around 
learning at any time. This is best done via email (admin@shsharingey.sch.uk) 

Please remember to use the link that we sent out last week via text, in order to book to attend 
your child’s open event next term and add the date in your calendar. Feel free to email us if 
you need the link to be sent to you again. 

We expect a parent, or adult carer, to attend for every child.  

The dates and times are below:  

• Year 6: Tuesday 10th January 2023:         2:45- 3:30pm 

• Year 2: Thursday 12th January 2023:        2:30 – 3:15pm 

• Year 5: Monday 16th January 2023:          2:45 – 3:30pm 

• Year 3: Wednesday 18th January 2023:    2:45 – 3:30pm 

• Year 4: Monday 23rd January 2023:                   2:45 – 3:30pm 

• Year 1: Wednesday 25th January 2023:   2:30 – 3:15pm 

 

School Values                                                                                                                                            

This half term, we have been exploring our value of honesty both in assemblies and in class.  

Have a look at our value outcomes below and discuss with your child whether they feel they 

are a seed, sapling or tree in relation to their behaviours. 

 

 

South Harringay School  

Food Bank                                           

Next week is our final week of col-

lecting for the Food Bank this term. 

We have had a lot of very generous 

donations already. Please make a 

donation this week, if you are able. 

The box for donations can be found 

outside the school reception.  

Homework                                                                                                                                        

There have been some amazing crea-

tive homework tasks completed this 

term to help support learning in histo-

ry, geography and science. You can 

click on the links below to see some 

examples from: Year 3, Year 4  , Year 5 

and Year 6  

Visits From Other Schools 

Last Friday, we welcomed some sen-
ior leaders representing schools in 
Somerset. They had heard about our 
fantastic outcomes teaching and 
learning in history and geography and 
wanted to see the curriculum in ac-
tion themselves. They were very im-
pressed with our children’s learning 
and behaviour.  

A Visit From An Old Friend 

Our friend and ex-colleague Harriet 
Green is back in London for a visit and 
she popped into to spend the morn-
ing with Red class and help them with 
the Christmas decorations. She is 
visiting from Australia for a couple of 
weeks and really wanted to see the 
staff and children here at South Har-
ringay. The children were very excited 
to see her.  

mailto:admin@shsharingey.sch.uk
http://southharringayschools.co.uk/year-3-homework-assignments/
http://southharringayschools.co.uk/year-4-homework-assignments/
http://southharringayschools.co.uk/year-5-homework-assignments/
http://southharringayschools.co.uk/year-6-homework-assignments/


Sport                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

On Friday 18th of November our boys and girls year 3/4 football teams took part in their first tournament 

of the year. It was a brilliant day where both teams gained valuable experience of playing in a Haringey 

schools tournament, and both showcased some fantastic football on the day.                                                                                                                                                                                   

Our boys team narrowly missed out on qualifying from the group stage, finishing 3rd in a group of 6. Huge 

congratulations to Vitor, Eren, Can, Ethan, Marlo, Zachary and Jojo. Our girls team managed to get to the 

quarter final, despite only having 5 players in a 6-a-side tournament. Big congratulations to Livia, Kayla, 

Elena, Sahara and Sasha. Special mention to Sahara who was a standout player on the day, scoring 7 goals 

throughout the tournament!                                                                                                                                                                                           

On Friday 25th November our Cricket team got their year underway with the Haringey Indoor Cricket 

Tournament. Over the past few years our cricket team has had huge success, and they continued that success again this tournament. We won all our 

group games to qualify for the semi-final, where we narrowly lost by 7 runs to Rokesly. We picked up bronze medals in the end which is a huge 

achievement and we look forward to more success in future tournaments. Well done to Walt, George, Dominic, James, Otis, Billy, Joseph, Red, 

Georgie, Elise and Sahara. 

Friends of South Harringay News   

Movie nights raise over £300 

Years 1&6 thoroughly enjoyed their respective movie nights. And we’re delighted to have raised over £300.00 from both events, proving you 
can still get your kicks at a night at the flicks. Thank you to all parents who purchased tickets.  

 

Christmas trees that raise money 

Here’s a unique way that you can celebrate Christmas and raise money for the school. Buy your tree 
from www.christmasonthehill.co.uk/ and the North London-based, family-run company, will give a donation to our school. 
The bigger the tree, the bigger the donation! Enter this unique code at checkout: SOUTHHARRINGAY22 
Sounds treemendous! 

 

 

Our mathlete for last week: Ebony 4 Cherry 5650 points Our mathlete for this week: Hasan 6 Acer 3035 points

   

Our mathletics class last week: 2 Red     Our mathletics class this  week: 6 Maple  

 

   

Our star readers for last week:  Alice  3 Willow Our star readers for this week:  Alice  3 Willow 

              Ethan 4 Poplar               Ethan 4 Poplar 

              Benji 5 Elm                 Euan 5 Magnolia  

              Gene  6 Acer               Walt  6 Acer   

       Quiz master class: 6 Maple          Quiz master class: 6 Acer  

First ADVENTure Trail windows light up 
 
Yesterday (1 Dec), the first Advent window appeared on 
Green Lanes. Winkworth estate agents, sponsors of this 
year’s ADVENTure Trail adorned their office windows with a 
whimsical, white, wonderland scene. The next window crea-
tion will be unveiled tonight at 4pm, with a new window 
revealed each day until Christmas eve.  

So, what are you waiting for? Download a map for £3 from 
classlist and see what wonders lie on your doorstep.  

All money will be donated to the school. Alternatively, ask 
family and friends to follow the daily window reveals on In-
stagram @N4_Advent and simply give a donation to appreciate the hard-work that goes 
into each window display.  

Jingle and Mingle - 

Fri 2 Dec, from 7:30pm @ The Salisbury 
on Green Lanes. 

Tonight we hope to see as many of you as 
possible at everyone’s favourite local 
watering hole. Don’t worry if you haven’t 
bought a ticket yet, you can pay on the 
door so just turn up! Your presence is just 
as important as your donation but if you 
can’t attend you can make a voluntary 
contribution on classlist. As always, all 
funds go to supporting the school.  

http://www.christmasonthehill.co.uk/


Term Dates for 2022-2023 are now available to view 

on our website 
Monday 5 December– 4 Poplar and continuers Guitar concert 2.45-3.15pm 

Tuesday 6 December– Reception tour for prospective parents at 9.15am 

Tuesday 6 December– 4 Cherry and continuers Violin and Cello concert 2.45-3.15pm 

Thursday 8 December– Reception Christmas concert 9.30-10.15am (more information to follow) 

Friday 9 December-Reception Christmas concert 9.30-10.15am (repeated) (more information to follow) 

Monday 12 December– Years 1-2 (KS1) Christmas concert 9.15-10.00am  

Tuesday 13 December– Years 1-2 (KS1) Christmas concert 9.15-10.00am (repeated)  

Tuesday 13 December– Years 3-6 (KS2) Christmas concert 4.30-5.30pm  

Wednesday 14 December– Christmas jumper day 

Thursday 15 December– Last day of school 

Friday 16 December– INSET day (no school for children)  

Wednesday 4 January– First day of school 

Tuesday 10 January– Year 6 Open evening 2.45-3.30pm  

Thursday 12 January– Year 2 Open evening 2.30-3.15pm 

Monday 16 January– Year 5 Open evening 2.45-3.30pm 

Wednesday 18 January– Year 3 Open evening 2.45-3.30pm  

Monday 23 January– Year 4 Open evening 2.45-3.30pm 


